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This week the nursery children have had another exciting week as we have been celebrating 
World Book Day and meeting our little chicks. We have been dressing up as our favourite 
book characters. The children have also been creating their very own Gruffalo, making their 
own stories in little books and listening to our most popular Julia Donaldson stories.  
 
The children were very gentle and practised their kind hands whist handling the chicks. We 
had a wonderful time watching them run around and chirping! 
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